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JANUARY 2015
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Cari amici,

Here we are starting a new year, 2015.  As a child, I remember thinking that the summers would go on forever.  Now the entire year seems to end before you know it.  I trust everyone had an enjoyable holiday season and is ready for a new and exciting year in 2015.

Our Christmas celebration was held on Saturday, December 13th, 2014.  As usual, it was a fun evening with over 60 adults and children in attendance.  Thanks to all who helped put on our La Befana play and especially to Rosalie Alligood for once again organizing the event.  Each child under twelve received a gift from Santa, and there were many gifts donated for the Hospital for Sick Children. Dot and Joe Saia were unable to deliver the gifts to the hospital this year so Eleanor and I were privileged to do so.  The staff was very appreciative of the gifts we presented to them as they use them not only at Christmas time but also during the entire year to encourage and brighten the lives of the children undergoing treatment and rehabilitation.  A big thank you to all who donated gifts this year.  We also collected funds for six needy families.  Your donations made their holiday season more enjoyable so thanks for your support.  Our pot-luck that evening was one of the best of the year.  I'm sure no one went home hungry. 

On January 10th, the IHL will host our annual White Elephant Sale.  Come join in on the fun as our exuberant auctioneers, Gene La Colla and June La Marca, hawk the many items contributed by our members.  Be sure to scour your closets and shelves and bring in any items that you feel others may be able to use or maybe some Christmas gifts that weren't what you had in mind.

We will hold a Casino Night on February 14th, the proceeds of which will go towards our charities.  Come and enjoy the evening with a chance to take home some valuable prizes.  With your winnings you can choose from among many certificates for local restaurants, wine and other items that are donated by local businesses and our members.  A donation letter to solicit local businesses in your area will be sent to you in a couple of days.  Merchants are usually very receptive to our requests as it is a way for them to introduce new customers to their establishments.  Remember, the more donations you bring in, the more we will have for our casino night participants to choose from.

At our January meeting, our Nominations Committee Chair, John Asiello, will present the slate of officers and take any additional floor nominations for our 15 IHL officer positions for the 2015-2016 year.  We also will be presenting OSIA pins to all of our newer members.  If you have joined the IHL in the last three to four years, you most likely have not received your pin.  I will try to identify as many members as possible and notify them.  However, if you are not included in the notice and you have not received a pin, please show up at the January meeting and you will receive one. 

We are still looking for a replacement editor for the newsletter as Paul is stepping down after some ten years in that position. PLEASE HELP!  If you would like to serve your lodge in that capacity or know someone who may want to do it, please email me at  delillo1@verizon.net or call me at 703-354-2454.  

A Presto,
Dennis
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Visit our lodge website at WWW.ITALIANHERITAGELODGE.ORG.  Check the website for breaking news between newsletter editions.

SAVE THE DATES - FUTURE LODGE EVENTS
Jan. 10
White Elephant Sale




6:30 PM
At K of C
Jan 14

Lunch Bunch





12:00 Noon
See P. 3

Jan.21

Council Meeting




7:00 PM
Library
Feb. 14
Casino Night





6:30 PM
At K of C
Mar. 1

Installation of Officers



Time and Place TBD
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LODGE ANNOUNCEMENTS
Please contact the Mignanis for the date and location for the January language group meeting.
On Page 4 are photos of Dennis and Eleanor delivering gifts to the Hospital for Sick Children.  With them is Courtney Arsenault, child life specialist, who heads the program at the hospital.
Our newsletter editor, Paul Alligood, is retiring after nine years.  We are looking for someone to step up to take his place.  If you would like to serve the lodge in that capacity, please email Dennis Lillo at delillo1@verizon.net or call Dennis at 703 354 2454.
JANUARY BIRTHDAYS
Camille Malm



Jan. 3


Michael DeMarco

Jan. 17
Art Moscatello


Jan. 4


Al Frappollo


Jan. 18
Laura Strong



Jan. 7


Stephen Balducci

Jan. 19
Carla Walsh



Jan. 8


Fred Michaelangelo

Jan. 22
Carmine Carullo


Jan. 10

Vincent Trobbiani

Jan. 27
Anthony Musco


Jan. 12

Maria Ingham


Jan. 28
Fran Mazarella


Jan. 14
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JANUARY ANNIVERSARIES
None
JANUARY LUNCH BUNCH
The lunch bunch will meet on Wednesday, January 14, at noon at the Charbroil Grill Brazilian Churrascaria restaurant located at 14239 Potomac Mills Rd., Woodbridge, VA 22192  Tel: 703 499 8000.
A dining experience like no other.  Sit back, relax and enjoy the truly unique steakhouse atmosphere from their Gaucho chefs.  Start with their unique buffet followed by a variety of featured meats seasoned to perfection and slow-roasted over an open flame to capture their individual flavor.  The savory cuts of meat are presented on skewers and sliced tableside by their Gauchos.
When you are ready for the main course, just use the token with the green side (please serve) or red (please stop serving) to signal their Gauchos to bring on the meats.  They also feature a grilled pineapple for a mouthwatering ending to your meal.  Please contact Dennis at delillo@verizon.net or call at 703 354 2454 so he can include you in the reservation.
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Associate Broker, Retired Military

M.A., Central Michigan University

Residential Sales & Investment, 25 Years Experience

Accredited Buyer Representative

4216 Evergreen Lane, Suite 133
MAXIMUM Annandale, VA 22003
Office:  (703) 339-9515
REALTY Fax: (703) 339-9514
Cell: (703) 627-2117
Email:  majca@alexva.net
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Phone: 703~361-1905

Toll Free: 855-361-1935
dcaruso@cruiseplanners.com
www.MontemareTrips.com

10311 Jayeselle Drive
Manassas VA 20110
Independently Owned & Operated

Dominlc Caruso

avel Specialis




[image: image7.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS

3 generations of quality craftsmanship
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PELOSI WOOD FLOORS, INC

Wood Floor and Ceramic Tile Specialists

Installation - Refinishing - Staining - Floor Repairs
Commercial/Residential
WWW . Pelosiwoodfloors.com
Gene Pelosi
Licensed/Insured

REMIX

Allegiance

June La Marca
ABR, CRS, GRI
“Life Member” Top Producer

5641 Burke Centre Parkway
Burke, Virginia 22015
Office: (703) 250-8500

703-791-4831

ITALIAN
TUTORING

Native speaker from Rome
Moderate rates

i
Toll Free: (800) 344-7253 Carto Migrsani dimmelo64@yahoo.com
FTD B s e Fabtax, VA 630 7599
ANTENNA ITALIA

ANTENNA ITALIA is now on the AMICO website. Get news from Italy and information on
Italian and Italian-American events as well as music & commentary in streaming audio.
Log on any time at Pino Cicala's web site, amico

www.italianamericancommunications.org

GOVERNMENT & COMMERCIAL
“INTERIOR, EXTERIOR, LINE WORK"

ROY E. LEE
PRESIDENT P.O. BOX 280

PHONE: (703) 550-7500 8207 BACKLICK RD.
FAX: (703) 550-7505 NEWINGTON, VA 22122
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